
MUNSTER PARKS AND RECREATION 

1005 RIDGE ROAD 

MUNSTER, IN 46321 

         

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Park Board 

FROM:  Barbara Holajter, Superintendent of Recreation  

DATE:  July 10, 2018 

RE:   Pool Lounge Chair Purchase 

 

 

All pool chairs are scheduled to be replaced over the next 2-3 years.  Currently, it is recommended that 

150 pool lounge chairs, out of 250, be replaced.  The chairs were originally purchased through Leisure 

Creations, the only company that sells this model.  The total purchase price of $22,083.00 includes the 

chairs and freight.  The chairs will be paid for through the park bond.   

 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Board of Parks and Recreation approve the purchase of 150 pool 

lounge chairs, in the amount of $22,083.00, from Leisure Creations.  

     


